
OM2013-19  Page 1 of 1 
 

Cincinnati/Northern Kentucky International Airport 
 

Operations Memorandum 
 
 
 

To: CVG Airport Airlines, Tenants and Concessionaires 
 

From:  Brian Cobb, Director - Customer Services 
 

Subject: Taxilane Closure 
 

Date: August 30, 2013 
 
The ramp 2 north taxilane from call block E7N approximately 925 feet east will be closed for 
maintenance beginning Wednesday, September 4, 2013 at 0800 hours local until Monday, September 9, 
2013 at 1500 hours local.  The area under construction will be barricaded for safety.  During this closure 
we request aircraft be taxied in/out via the ramp 2 south taxilane utilizing call block E7S.  Below is a map 
depicting the area of closure. 
 
If you encounter any issues, please contact the Airport Communications Center (ACC) at 767-7777. 
 

TAXILANE RAMP 2N FROM TAXILANE E CALL BLOCK 
E7N APPROXIMATELY 925 FEET EAST CLOSED

 


